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Comments: Our family has utilized most all of the secondary roads in units 27/1 for more than the last 50+ years

to enjoy fishing, hunting, and other outdoor activities in the national forest.  USFS intentions to close a significant

amount of these roads widely used by the public will be very discriminatory to those up in age (like me), as well

as our children that do not have normal foot mobility.  Please consider all age groups as you go forward with road

closing considerations in areas with strong recreational interest t the public.  You have already closed numerous

roads with unintended consequences.


